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School Uniform for September 2022

Dear Parents and Carers,

Our uniform helps set the right tone for learning and reminds us that we are all part of a team
at school; thank you for continuing to send your child to school in the correct uniform! This is
a quick reminder of the school uniform, PE Kit and Forest School clothing:

School Uniform:
● School sweatshirt with logo (Royal Blue - logo optional) blue cardigan if preferred
● White polo shirt (with or without logo)
● Grey trousers/shorts or skirt/pinafore
● Blue and white checked summer dress for the Summer (optional)
● Black School Shoes or Trainers - trainers remain the preferred option. Children may

wear school shoes if they wish.
● Grey or white plain socks or tights

PE Kit
On the days that children have PE, they should come to school in their PE kit. This should
consist:

● Black shorts or black jogging bottoms
● White t-shirt.
● Blue school sweatshirt/cardigan.

Water Bottles

Every child should have a plastic water bottle that they can bring to school each day. Where
possible, children should not bring metal water bottles to school.

Hair and jewellery

Hair that is shoulder length must be tied back with a non-distracting hair band.
Ideally, no jewellery should be worn to school. Where a child needs to keep earrings in to
prevent holes closing, they should wear plain gold/silver studs. These should be removed for
PE lessons - if they can’t be removed then they will need to be covered with tape which
should be provided from home.

Adults are not able to take earrings out or put them back in.
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Watches

Children can wear simple watches to school. For safeguarding reasons, children should not
wear smart watches that are able to take photographs, send/receive messages or access the
internet.

Forest School

On Forest School Days, children should come to school wearing their Forest School clothes:

● Comfortable Clothes suitable for walking and woodland activities and the weather
● Waterproof coat
● Waterproof trousers (optional)
● Hat and Gloves for cold days, Sunhat for warmer days

We have a very good selection of quality second hand school uniform available to purchase
via the school website.  Please click on the link: Second Hand School Uniform

Alternatively, school uniform is available from most major supermarkets and department
stores.  For logoed school uniform, please order from our School Uniform Partner – Your
School Uniform.  Please click on the following link: Your School Uniform

Yours sincerely

Charlie King
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